
We would like to thank everyone who has supported us 

throughout the last school year. 

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, we have been unable to 

hold most of our events planned for this year.  

However, we have still been able to raise nearly £2500 for the 

school which has enabled us to pay for: 

We hope that you will continue to support us at future fundraising 

events.  

If you are interested in joining The Friends, please look out for  

details of our AGM meeting in September or email  

friendsofstandrewsuxbridge@gmail.com and we will provide you 

with more information. 

£300 for a visit from a 

magical Christmas Elf who 

handed out Christmas  

presents to every child 

£95 for Times Tables 

Rockstars 

£525 for leavers hoodies 

for all Year 6 children 

£1600 for new tablets 

for every child in the 

school to use! 


